From: al cihocki <cihocki@yahoo.com>
Date: January 24, 2011 8:18:00 AM EST
To: jpnpete@yahoo.com
Subject: X-Mas Boxes
	Dear Mr. Natale, 

 

I apologize for the long delay!  I received your boxes approx. a month ago, and wanted to write a thank you.  I appreciate all the effort you and your team have put into each and every care package.  As our time over here winds down, it seems we tend to be forgotten at home.  I can't express how much it means to us all to know that there are still hard working Americans back home who can take some time out of their day for us.  It means that much more to all of us over here, especially during the holidays.  I hope you all got to enjoy the time with your families, and know that's why we are here.  Thank you again Sir, and please pass that along to everyone who lent a hand.  Once again, I sincerely apologize for the delay, and God Bless.

 

V/R

Albert J. Cihocki

SSgt, USMC 


